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28th January 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Year 5 Trip To The Science Museum 
 
On Friday 8th March 2019, our Year 5 classes will be visiting the London Science Museum to see the Science 
Wonderlabs and to watch ‘A Beautiful Planet 3D’ at the Museum’s IMAX cinema. 
 
The coach will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning to school by 3.15pm.  Children will need to be in 
school uniform and bring a packed lunch with a water bottle. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution for the trip of £14 to cover the cost of the cinema and the coach to 
and from the museum. Unfortunately, this trip will not be able to go ahead without enough 
contributions. 
 
Please make payment on the School Money system and the completed permission slip to the school office by 
Wednesday 6th February. Should you have any issues with the online payment system, please speak 
to the school reception. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Clifford, Miss Ghedia and Miss Naulls 

 
Year 5 Trip To The Science Museum 

 
*Please delete as applicable: 
 
I give/do not give* permission for my child _________________________________ in Class ____________ 
to attend the trip to the London Science Museum. 
I enclose (please tick): 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Science Museum Trip. 
 
My son/daughter receives Free School Meals and will require a packed lunch to be provided on the day. 

 
 
Signed:__________________________________________ Date:_______________________________ 

(Parent/Guardian) 

mailto:office@ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/

